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I guess the best way to start is to introduce myself. My name is Marie Fragomeni and I
have lived in Montville since 1975. My late husband lived in Boonton and always wanted
to live in Montville and when we got married, we would ride through Montville on the
weekends and look for property to build our home. It took a few years, but we found the
perfect place on Rockaway Valley Road. We raised our 3 children there and 4 of my
grandchildren attend(ed) Montville schools.

To say that I am honored to represent the members of the Montville Republican Club goes
without saying. I will always do my best for the Republican Party and the Montville
Republican Club. In that regard, I would like to propose some suggestions for the coming
year. I believe there should be a “sharing” of ideas, food responsibilities and club events.

I propose that we create a “hospitality” group. This group would be in charge of ordering
food for our meetings, picking up the food and making sure there are enough supplies
(cups, plates, etc.). My plan is to reach out to our elected officials and ask them to either
sponsor an event (meeting) or make a donation to help defray the cost.

I would also like to have an event(meeting) group to help find and contact potential
speakers for our club, not just political issues but other areas of interest to the group —
possibility an investment person who is watching the trends in the political realm and can
offer advice. This group would also discuss ideas for other “fun” things we could do as a

group.

I am always open to your suggestions and hope you will help me on this exciting journey.
Looking forward to our first meeting in January. Happy holidays and see you in 2023!

PLEASE HELP US TO BE 'SUCCESSFU BY CONTINUING YOUR
MEMBERSHIP AND RETURNING THE ENCLOSED NEW YEAR DUES AS




